
 Badminton Club (Girls)  

Notice                                                                                                                    
                                                                                                                                04/09/2025 

The Women’s Badminton Singles Tournament for the current 1st semester students, is going to be held on 06th 
September, 2025, Saturday at the New Ladies’ Hostel (NLH) badminton court from 10:30 a.m. The competition 
is open for all female students of 1st semester currently affiliated to C. V. Raman Global University, Odisha. 
Registrations are invited through the following link: 
 

 https://forms.gle/YC1VmwYTukPQu6THA  
 

 

 

Co-Ordinator:  

Dr. Smruti Rekha Swain 

Assistant Professor, Department of Mechanical  

Engineering 

Email: smruti.swain@cgu-odisha.ac.in 

Contact No.- 7795073530 
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